
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROAD SAFETY 
 

The following report was recently made to Simpson Motors and 
we are sharing the details with you, with the kind permission of 
Debbie Simpson. 

 
On Tuesday, a lady in a Suzuki Liana was on her way to work at 
the airport on the highway.  She pulled to the side of the road 
because she did not like how the car was driving. 
 
A vehicle drove up behind her and a man got out to assist and 
told her that as he was driving behind her, he noticed her wheel 
wobbling.  He said he was Jason from Simpson Motors.  He was 
not wearing uniform and when asked about this, said he was on 
sick leave as he had gotten into an altercation at work and got cut 
up!   
 
So ‘Jason’ then proceeded to check the car, jack it up and even 
called the Parts Department asking for pricing on parts which he 
recommended that the car needed.  By the way he did call Parts 
and we did give him prices and there was an enquiry open on this 
car. 
 
He told her it would cost $500 and he would drop her to work, 
collect the parts, fix the car and get it back to her!  Of course in 
spite of some of our failings, we are still looked on as the 
company that cares and she did not doubt his sincerity.  It also 
helped that a Defense Force truck had pulled up and the driver 
seemed to know this guy and validated that he was a mechanic!  
‘Jason’ even gave her his cell number.  So she gave him the 
money and he drove off with the car. 
 
The car was eventually found yesterday evening, abandoned in 
good order, with the key very nicely placed under the mat, but 
the $500 nowhere in sight of course. 

  
We ask that you take due care in your commute to work daily 
and ensure that you have a sound plan in case of emergency that 
includes the contact numbers for your mechanic, the phone 
number for road side emergency and/or a tow company. 
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